
CPAIS RP November Release 2.26 Update 

Version CPRP_11_18_001 

Change 
Request 

(RFC) 
Description Agency 

Release Results 

(All CRs were 
implemented 
successfully 
unless otherwise 
noted) 

33472 

Modify CPAIS-Real Property (CPAIS-RP) processes to 
be able to respond to the mandated Federal Real 
Property Reporting (FRPP) guidance, which is based 
on the annual General Services Administration (GSA) 
FRPP Data Dictionary. 

ALL 11/02/2018 

33473 
Update the FRPP Explorer form to display the 
Replacement Value field as an error when the value 
is less than the square footage value. 

ALL 11/02/2018 

33471 
Create new Federal Real Property Reporting (FRPP) 
user views for each asset tab on the FRPP Explorer. 

ALL 

Request did not pass 
User Acceptance 
testing.  Will be 
included in the next 
Real Property 
Release. 

Change 
Request 

(AI) 
Description Agency 

Release Results 

(All CRs were 
implemented 
successfully 
unless otherwise 
noted) 

33467 

Update CPAIS Real Property forms, related tables, 
and/or process to ensure correct address data is 
reported and records with missing address data is 
shown as a gap on the FRPP Explorer form. 

ALL 11/02/2018 

33516 

Update the Estimated Future Capital Expenditures 
field, on the CPAIS Real Property FRPP form, to 
display numbers with a length of 9 digits or greater 
on all tabs that are not currently configured to do so. 

ALL 11/02/2018 
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33532 

Update CPAIS Real Property Facilities Master Plan 
(FMP) form, views and/or processes so that the 
square footage contains the same value as the 
Property form. 

ALL 11/02/2018 

33533 
Update the CPAIS Real Property Land Acquisition 
view to accommodate the new value added for the 
Property Type field List of Values (LOV). 

ALL 11/02/2018 

 


